
                   

 This half term’s virtues are: 

Grateful and Generous 

Holy Week 

Many thanks again to Miss Carroll and Fr Bonaccorsi for making Holy Week so memorable. Our chosen charities are: Homeless in 
Birmingham, CAFOD (Syria), Father Hudson’s, Rainbow Trust and Autism, as well as contribution money towards our Church to 
fund a projector screen. We would like to thank parents and families again for all your generous support. The approximate 
amount raised was £850!    

Attendance Assembly 

We were delighted to hear about the Easter holidays from all our pupils and are so happy that everyone has arrived at school 
safe and sound. Well done to all those children who received a good attendance award on Monday morning. We are so pleased! 

Uniform 

Please ensure that your child is wearing the correct uniform to school. Well done to Year 1 who were voted the smartest year 
group in the school for making such an effort to be dressed so smartly. 

Football 

A football match took place on Tuesday Guardian Angels Catholic Primary School vs St. Edward’s Catholic Primary. 
Unfortunately, we lost the game 5-2. However, well done to Afonso and Tino for scoring a goal each and to all of our Y5 and Y6 
football players for their fantastic effort. Thank you to parents for your support. 

School Meals Price Increase Reminder 

School meal price has increase by 5p to £2.30 per meal.  

Early Reminder: First Holy Communion: Saturday 19
th

 May 2018 

Due to health & safety considerations, we must stress that only one row of seating will be available for each family. Only those 
on Miss Carroll’s attendee list will be accommodated safely. We actively encourage extended family and friends to celebrate 
with you at family gatherings and parties, following the service. 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 23
rd

 April  St George’s Day – Pupils can wear red and donate £1.00 

Thursday 26
th

 April 1:30pm Parishioner’s Tea 

Wednesday 2
nd

 May 9:30am Mass – Led by Year 3 

Thursday 3
rd

 May  School open for Voting Day – We will not be closed 

Monday 7
th

 May  School closed for May Day Bank Holiday 

Thursday 10
th

 May 9:30am Mass – Led by Year 2 – The Ascension 

Friday 11
th

 May 1:00pm Last swimming session for Year 5 

Tuesday 15
th

 May 9:30am Mass – Led by Year 1 and 4 

Friday 18
th

 May 1:00pm Swimming sessions for year 6 start today 

Saturday 19
th

 May  First Holy Communion 

Tuesday 22
nd

 May 9:30am Mass – Led by Year 3 – May Procession 

Friday 25
th

 May  Break up today for half term 

Monday 4
th

 June  Inset Day training (School closed for pupils) 

Tuesday 5
th

 June  School open for pupils today 

Friday 13
th

 July School finishes at 1:30pm  Summer Fayre starts at 2pm 
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Birthdays 

‘Happy birthday’ this week to: 

Oliver (Rec), Tayla (Y1), Julian (2H), 

Alexa (Y3) and Tyler (Y4) 

Many happy returns 

 

 

 

 

                                              

Safeguarding Tip of the Week 

Everyone needs help sometimes If you have any worries 

speak to an adult. 

 

E-Safety Tip of the Week 

Agree with your child rules for internet use in your 
home. Try to reach an agreement with your child on the 

guidelines which apply to internet use in your 
household. 

 

Pupil Collection 

We expect all parents/carers to collect children promptly and on time from school at the end of each day. A log will be kept of 
any children collected late. If, in an extreme emergency, you cannot collect your child on time, please contact the school office 
as early as possible to inform them.  

School Attendance Fact 

Always ensure that your child arrives on time every day and dressed smartly. This helps your child to have a calm and confident 
start to the day. 

Special Mention - Well done! 

Well done to Jack and Joshua (Y4), for working incredibly hard in class and always behaving respectfully. Miss Hulme is so very 
proud of you! 

Praise is also due for Charlie (Y1), Tayla (Y5), Logan (Y4) and Noah (Y6) for excellent answers about Easter in our assembly on 
Monday.  

Well done to Honey (Y4) for gaining a pen licence last term. Miss Hulme is very proud of you. 

 
 
 
 
  

 

                    

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs M Johnson                Mrs H Milligan                Mr A Spindlow                  Miss E Keating 

Loving God, help us to love and care for all 

your people throughout the world and to work 

together to make the world a better place. 

ATTENDANCE FOR W/C 26-03-2018 

                          WELL DONE YEAR 1 and 3 

Rec – 93.5%                     Year 1 -100% 

2H – 92.5%                       2J – 92.9% 

                Year 3 – 100%                  Year 4 – 97.5% 

               Year 5 – 95.5%                  Year 6 – 97.1% 

                                 Overall total – 96.3% 

  

  

Star of the Week  

We look forward to congratulating: 

Aiden and Isobel    Rec                                                 

Sadie and Lily    Y1                                                      

AJ and Emily   2J                                                     

Scarlett and Bradley   2H                                               

Caitlin and Jenna   Y3                                                

Albert and Shanae  Y4                                             

Katie and Robin   Y5                                                   

Kristina and Ben     Y6 

Parents of selected pupils are invited to attend the 

assembly on Monday 23
th

 April 2018 at 9.10am 

 

 


